
 

 

July 7, 2013 Posted to the Volunteer’s Chat by Patty Jacobs 

Dear Breastfeeding USA Volunteers, 
 

The Board of Directors is pleased to announce the appointment of Ann Dempsey as 
Inspector of the Elections, and Chair of the Elections Committee.  Ann is an accredited 
Breastfeeding Counselor with the Indy Breastfeeding Moms in Indiana, and is joined by 
volunteers Sara Spalding and Amie Hood, also of Indy Moms, to serve as committee 
members. The Elections Committee is tasked with the important job of bringing the annual 
election of the Board of Directors to the Volunteer Members.   
 

Ann will announce the election process and timeline to all the volunteers in the next few 
weeks. This Volunteer Discussion group is the appropriate place to discuss the elections of 
the Board of Directors, and to ask questions about the process to Ann and her committee.    

Thank you Ann, Sara and Amie for your important work on behalf of the organization.  

Sincerely, 

Patty Jacobs 

Board President 

 


